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Dear Friends and Family in the Pro-Life Community,

As we enter the Christmas Season, we remember the most life-changing event ever experi-
enced. Lowly shepherds were the first to receive the news: “Do not be afraid, for behold, |
bring you good news of great joy ... a Savior has been born for you ... who is Messiah and
Lord.” (Luke 2: 10-11). Mary’s “yes” to bearing Jesus brought about the greatest gift God

could give us, His only Son!

At BRAVO, we celebrate life! We believe that every baby conceived should have a chance to
live. We also share the Good News! We need your help to succeed in our endeavor to save
the unborn and to see that every person who enters our door is touched by the love of God.

This has been a difficult financial year for everyone. This has significantly impacted our fund-
raisers as well as donations to BRAVO. As we remember Jesus’ praise of the widow who gave
in spite of her own need, we pray that the needs of our supporters and the needs of BRAVO

will be met as we enter the year ahead.

Here are some issues that must be addressed to provide our services to the community:
1. Repairing/Replacing the Ultrasound machine, as well as reinstating the necessary insurance
policy.
2. Hiring staff-
a) A Nurse/Ultrasound Tech who is experienced with conducting Ultrasounds.

b) A Client Services assistant, who is a prayerful and professional individual. Skills in
computer operation are a must. Bi-lingual skills are desired.

3. Expanding our volunteer base.

If you are qualified and interested in one of these positions, please call Michelle Whittaker at
(845) 340 — 7355.

Remember that we stand together for life. As followers of Jesus, we must fight the good fight
of faith to stand for the unborn and to provide for those in need. To do this, we need your
help to keep the center running and productive.



You can help by being a Christmas Underwriter for the BP A*/Q Tantar, Underwriters are peo-
ple who back what they believe in through prayer and financial support. If you stand with us
and believe in what we do, please use the enclosed envelopes for your donations. As we
stand in the gap for those in need, you stand in the gap for us, as we work with those who
need our services. Together we trust that God will prevail.

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year to you all. Thank you all in ad-
vance for your prayers and prayerfully considered donations. May the Lord bless you, and
keep you, make His face to shine upon you, be gracious to you and give you peace.

Gratitude from the Bravo Center Board, Staff and Volunteers.

Sincerely,
Wictielle Whittaken
Michelle Whittaker

Executive Director
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